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Regular Meeting                                          
Nameoki Town Trustees

February 10, 2014
Supervisor Randy Viessman called the regular meeting of the Town Trustees to order and led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  Supervisor Viessman asked Town Clerk, Helen Hawkins, to record the roll call.  Present other than Supervisor Viessman was Trustee Abel, Trustee Luehmann, Trustee Nemsky, and Trustee Edwards.  A motion was made by Trustee Nemsky, second by Trustee Luehmann, to dispense with the reading of the minutes of the previous regular meeting, since each Trustee had a copy and approved them as printed.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  
COMMUNICATIONS:
A letter for funding of SIMAPC from President John Hamm was requested by Supervisor Viessman.  Trustee Abel made a motion, second by Trustee Luehmann to approve the contribution of $1,015.00.  Clerk Hawkins stated that Nameoki and other nearby Townships did not fund SIMAPC for economical reasons, although it’s a good Planning Commission, she concluded.  A roll call vote was taken. All voted aye; the motion carried.
BILLS:
A motion was made by Trustee Nemsky, second by Trustee Edwards to pay the bills.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  Trustee Luehmann, then made a motion second by Trustee Abel to approve the payroll.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
Trustee Edwards read the Treasurers report dated February 10, 2014. A motion was made by Trustee Edwards, second by Trustee Abel to approve the report as read.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
Highway Commissioner Don Moore reported that the Highway Workers did a good job with snow removal especially with two trucks down, he concluded.
PUBLIC INPUT:

None.
OLD BUSINESS:

None.
NEW BUSINESS:
None.
TOWN OFFICIALS COMMENTS: 
County Board Member Helen Hawkins gave a letter to Supervisor Viessman from the ICC which gave the Morrison Road Project Status Report that stated the construction plans for the connector road between Morrison Rd and Pontoon Rd are approximately 70% complete.  It is anticipating in bidding the project on July 15, 2014.  The letter is placed on file.  Clerk Hawkins also stated that she will be preparing the agenda for the Annual Meeting on April 8th and that if the Board of Trustees or the Highway Department has anything to put up for bid or any request please get it to me as I will need to send such to the local news media prior to April 8th.
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There being no other business a motion was made by Trustee Nemsky, second by Trustee Edwards to adjourn the meeting until February 24, 2014 at 7 P.M.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
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